
 

 

A reminder that the deadline to sign up your 9th or 11th grade student for the 
PSAT/NMSQT is Monday, September 13th. 

 
Any 9th or 11th grade student who wants to take the PSAT/NMSQT must pay $22.00, sign up 

is available through School Pay SAT/PSAT/ACT-BTHS – Testing (stjohns.k12.fl.us) 
 

Please let me know if you have any questions, 
 
Stephanie Hammett 
 
Testing Coordinator 
Bartram Trail High School 
(904) 547-8340 
Ext. 18266 
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Ftesting%2Fsatpsatact-bths%2F&data=04%7C01%7CParker.Raimann%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C74471dfb93e4442da33008d9720c06b1%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637666218239508707%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=4B%2BvHRCHXdgL7kXzpLSf5ZqOG%2BcJtqTesqY1uTLoBbU%3D&reserved=0

